
 

 

 
 

 
June 11th, 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
  
We have had quite a few inquiries about where you should making payments for open Haw-
thorne invoices for past purchases of Can, Botanicare, GH and Vermicrop. If mailing pay-
ments, please send to the remittance address on your Hawthorne invoice.  
  
Similarly for open Sunlight Supply invoices, please make payment to the remittance address 
on your invoice – 3204 NW 38th Circle, Vancouver, WA 98660. 
  
ACH processing will continue to be from the entity that originally shipped the order and cre-
ated the invoice. 
  
From June 7th forward all Can products were sold by and shipped by the new combined en-
tity. Payments should be sent to the remittance address on your invoice – 3204 NW 
38th Circle, Vancouver, WA 98660. 
  
During the month of June you may be purchasing GH, Botanicare and Vermicrop from ei-
ther Hawthorne “direct” or from the new Hawthorne/Sunlight Supply entity. Please again, 
make the payment to whatever remittance address in on your invoice. Same will apply to 
ACH processing. 
  
From July 2nd forward, all invoices will be strictly through the new Hawthorne/Sunlight Sup-
ply combined entity. If mailing payments, they should be sent to 3204 NW 38th Circle, Van-
couver, WA 98660. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact our Accounts Receivable department. 
  
Thank you – 
The Hawthorne Gardening Company 
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